
To: Federal Communications Commission 
 
Ref: Correspondences Number 30613 
 
FCC ID: CKEJUE33 
 
Confirmation #: EA 431554 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I have submitted a drawing showing place4ment of the ID label on the unit as per your 
request on 3/29/06.  Please let me know if there is anything else I can do for you. 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
 
Eric D’Ancicco 
Technical Product Support 
Japan Radio Co., Ltd. 
 


